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Merry Christmas and a
Happy New Year 2022!
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22.12.2021

For more than 30 years, green architecture has been our mission
– and a topic that will only grow in importance in the future. We
thank you for your excellent cooperation throughout this time.
We eagerly look forward to future projects and the completion of
some buildings we are particularly proud of in the coming
months.

We wish you and your families a Merry Christmas, Happy
Holidays, and a joyous start to 2022!Warm regards,

Christoph Ingenhoven
Martin Reuter
Marco Ossmann
Michael Rathgeb
and the entire team of ingenhoven architects
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